BRITISH GLIDING ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF THE BRITISH GLIDING ASSOCIATION EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON THE 30th JANUARY 2025

PRESENT George Metcalfe – Chair

Tim Barnes Mark Fielding Nick Garland

David McGrath - Vice Chair

APOLOGIES Rebecca Bryan

Craig Lowrie Matt Page Lucy Wootton

IN ATTENDANCE Sam Lazenby - Treasurer

Pete Stratten - Chief Executive Officer

11/25 ANNUAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTS YEAR ENDING 30th SEPTEMBER 2024

Sam Lazenby spoke to the previously circulated auditors report and annual accounts for the year ending 30th September 2024. Following discussion on several points of detail, those present accepted the report and approved the annual accounts.

Status: Closed

12/25 CASC FUNDS

George Metcalfe provided an update following the 14th January meeting. Those present agreed on the next steps.

Status: Open Action: George Metcalfe Due: Feb 2025

The next meeting will be on the 11th March 2025